
 

 

 

 

Date: 23.12.2023 

Notice:                          

 

This is to notify that the college is going to organize a Makeup and Beautician 

course which is scheduled to be held on and from January 2024. Venue: New 

Building. Interested students from all semesters (current and pass out) are 

requested to enroll their names for the course through the google form (Link: 

https://forms.gle/D1p41PcJoLng3TJ56). For details contact college office or 

course co-ordinator Dr. Atri Saha, Department of Political Science, during 

college hours. 
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